Autumn on the River Prince and Princess contest to be held October 17
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The third annual Autumn on the River Prince and Princess contest will be held on Saturday,
October 17. This year’s contest will be held on the main stage of the festival at 11:30 a.m. and
will kick-off the weekend’s live entertainment.

Contestants must be between the ages of four and six on October 17. The contest entry fee
is $20 and is limited to the first 15 applicants. The deadline for entry is October 3. Proper attire
for the contest is dressy, but not pageant type, dresses for the princess candidates. Appropriate
attire for the prince candidates is collared shirts and slacks.

All contestants will receive an engraved trophy with the winners receiving an additional
trophy and a crown or tiara. The participants will also ride on the Prince and Princess float in the
festival parade at 2:30 p.m. on Saturday.

To obtain an application or for more information call Cathy Braun at 502-744-0604 or Anita
Spear at 812-246-1561. Applications are also available at Four Corners Grocery in New
Washington or Coopers Corner on Highway 62.




